WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 00-68

SUBJECT: Award of FY-2001Janitorial Services Contract to Prigden Janitorial
Services In The Amount Of $14,550.

REQUESTED BY: Public Works
PREPARED BY: Public Works DATE: November 29, 2000

FOR AGENDA OF: December 11, 2000
SUMMARY:

An Invitation to Bid was advertised in the newspaper for the Janitorial Services
Contract for FY2001. Three bids were submitted as listed:

Company Janitorial Services Additive
Alternate
Prigden Janitorial Services $2,425/month none
Chapman’s Janitorial Services  $2,740/month $2,800/month
J.R. Janitorial Services $2,800/month $1,800/month

The City requested an Additive Alternate bid for supplying paper products and cleaning
supplies, however, the monthly bids submitted were extremely high. For the entire
year of FY 99 the city spent $2,458, FY98 the city spent, $2,941.

FISCAL IMPACT: _ No x Yes, amount requested: $14,550 Fund:
01.53.433.423.00

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Council is requested to approve the bid submitted by
Prigden Janitorial Services for $2,425/month for janitorial services.

AQ‘; Presented to council on / 02'/ // / X000
Actiontaken: [TAapproved [ Denied

Reviewed by: SARAH PALIN, Mayor other- .
Y y Verified by AV

Attachments:
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